
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The City of Hancock announces that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 29, 
2015 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the Hancock City Hall, 399 Quincy Street, 
Hancock, Michigan.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comment on a 
proposed application for Community Development Block (CDBG) grant funding to assist the 
proposed Vollwerth Expansion Project.  The City Council will consider submitting an 
application for $176,390 in CDBG funds to the Michigan Economic Development Corporation.  
The CDBG funds will be used to assist Vollwerth with façade and building renovation and 
benefit at least 51% low to moderate-income persons. No persons will be displaced as a result of 
the proposed project. 
 
Any interested groups or persons wishing to review the proposal may do so during normal 
business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday-Friday at the City Hall at 399 Quincy Street, 
Hancock, Michigan 
Karen Haischer 
Clerk 
906-482-1121 


